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Congratulations!

Your child has been awarded a full scholarship to summer camp.  All of our scholarship campers are chosen by an educator who knows the child and has identified him/her as someone who meets the following requirements:

· excellent behavior
· makes a good effort in the classroom
· gets along well with children and adults from all backgrounds
· exhibits enthusiasm and interest in learning new things
 
Focus For a Future has been in operation since 2003 and the success of this program is directly related to how very special the children chosen for these scholarships are.

This opportunity is being provided free of charge by each camp owner.  Please understand that once you accept this offer it is very important that you notify the camp immediately if for any reason your child is unable to attend.  A last minute cancellation creates a vacancy that is too late to fill with another worthy child. 

The camp experience has the ability to provide life experiences and friendships that can last a lifetime.  Each camp is dedicated to giving children a summer filled with fun in a very safe and nurturing environment.


Welcome to our Focus For a Future family!

Sincerely,

Paula and Jack Kaminer
Focus For a Future
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